16, August 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

Hello,

We are the Parents For A Car Free West Granite Creek Park (WGCP). We value
the park as part of our community's riparian open space, trail system and
wildlife corridor. We are deeply concerned about the dangers of paving this
open space. Opening up the park to motorized vehicles has already disrupted
the peace and natural beauty of the park. Paving it would only cause further
and permanent damage.

Resolution No. 3274 of City Council in July 2000 as part of the West Granite
Creek Park Master Plan, established WGCP as a riparian natural area and
community park which includes a segment of the car-free Greenways Trail.
We demand that our WGCP be restored to its natural splendor for our children
and for the generations of children to come.

Sincerely,
Colleen McHorney

Parents for A Car-Free West Granite Creek Park


https://prescottbikeped.com/images/West%20Granite%20Creek%20Park%20Master%20Plan%20low%20rez-compressed.pdf
https://prescottbikeped.com/images/West%20Granite%20Creek%20Park%20Master%20Plan%20low%20rez-compressed.pdf

